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Headteacher’s Welcome
It is my privilege to welcome you to Marshbrook First School, we are a small community school in Penkridge, Staffordshire for children aged 2 to 9.
Our school is a happy, caring and nurturing place where each child is known individually and encouraged to achieve and thrive into confident, caring citizens. We have a dedicated, highly qualified team of staff who always go the extra mile, who promote a warm and friendly ethos, so that all children can flourish.
We have excellent facilities, including extensive grounds, a woodland area and a purpose-built computing suite. We are a ‘Visible Learning’ school. We use the research of John Hattie to inform our policies and practices, encouraging children to adopt a ‘can do’ attitude and take responsibility for their learning. All these factors enable us to provide high standards of education and behaviour. We continue to strive for success academically and to develop personal qualities, in all our children, that are conducive to learning and excellent behaviour so that they all have the very best start in life.
We extend a warm welcome to anyone wishing to visit and see the education we offer in action. Please contact the school office on 01785 712780 or via email office@marshbrook.staffs.sch.uk if you have any questions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your interest in this role at Marshbrook First School, I look forward to receiving your application.
Becky Nixon
Head teacher
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